
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10 January 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Please find attached the updated Enrichment offer available until Easter 2020. We would strongly encourage 
students to take part in these enrichment activities to enhance their personal development. Taking part in extra-
curricular activities helps to build self-esteem, confidence and can have a positive impact on wellbeing and 
academic performance. We have carefully reviewed the offer from last term and have a high quality programme 
that all students can engage with. Although some of the activities are invitational most are open to the year 
groups listed. 
  
At present there is no cost to any of the enrichment activities and students can attend most activities without 
giving any prior notice. We are currently developing a system where parents will be able to assign students from 
home to the activities that are available and hope for this to be ready before the end of the school year.  
  
The timings of the enrichment activities are as accurate as they can possibly be and we will aim to stay within 
those timings to ensure consistency. For those activities where the timing is given as 'After School' this is due 
to the nature of the activity especially around sporting activities that could be affected by the weather. If for any 
reason there has to be a postponement or cancellation, we will send a message out via text and Twitter as soon 
as possible although we cannot always guarantee how far in advance that will be. It is therefore imperative that 
your contact details are up to date and you are following the school on twitter if practical. If cancelling the club 
causes childcare issues, please contact us and we will do what we can to accommodate your child in another 
activity. 
  
Please also find attached a reply slip which you only need to return if you do not give your child 
permission to take part in any of the enrichment activities. The permission allows for us to take them out of 
school for activities linked directly to the enrichment on offer such as fixtures, local visits or walks to other venues. 
  
For any general inquiries regarding enrichment, please contact me at school but for anything specific to an 
activity, please contact the member of staff listed. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr A Holland 
Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

Enrichment Activities – Parent/Carer Permission Slip 
 

Name of Student:  Form:  

Parent/Carer Signature:  Date:  

 
I DO NOT give permission for the above student to take part in any of the enrichment activities. 
 

(Please return to your Form Tutor by Friday 17 January 2020) 
 


